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On Thursday morning we set off with 25 very excited Reception class children, ready to 

unleash their creative flair using colour and shape to paint their own Christmas decoration 

masterpieces. Puffin Pottery in Otley did not disappoint! The children all behaved beautifully 

and created some lovely decorations. Afterwards we enjoyed a tasty treat and a drink and 

came back to school for a picnic lunch.  

 

We cannot wait to see our finished pieces of pottery in a few weeks! 

 
 
Miss Sarah Ellison 


